
Fall-Free Fact
with the Area Agency on Aging District 7 (AAA7)

and Shawnee State University 
Occupational Therapy Program

Falls are not a normal part of 
aging. Learn more about all the 

things you can do to prevent 
falls by joining our next Fall-

Free Friday educational session 
on September 18th at 10:00 am 

on the AAA7 Facebook page.  


